












reading the Bat Report, that there is plenty of absence of evidence, but a conspicuous lack of evidence of absence, 
particularly given the dates of inspection (early September and late November). In fact the very idea that evidence 
of nesting birds (also covered in the report) might be present at this time of year is completely risible. 
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